
 

 

 
 
6th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
You are cordially invited to the Year 11 Leavers' Service on Friday 23rd June 2023, starting promptly at 12 pm 
at St Giles Church, Rowley Regis. This is a formal occasion and students must wear full school uniform. 
Appropriate behaviour must be adhered to throughout the service. 
 
The service will be a celebration of your child’s time at St Michael’s. It will last approximately an hour at the 
church, with refreshments subsequently available at St Giles Church Hall for students, staff and parents to say 
their final goodbyes. This is the informal part of the celebration, where there will be some short presentations 
and the students can get their shirts signed by staff and students. 
 
Space will be limited, so we respectfully ask that only two members of the family attend for each student.   
 
I would appreciate it if you could complete the Google form at https://forms.gle/SXmFFnxrDABXjPVNA. The 
link has also been sent to your email address to indicate your intention to attend. This will enable us to 
allocate numbers for the church service and refreshments. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Mr Stuart Dix  
Head of Year 11 
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